

June 8, 2021

Mr. Brandon Hurley
Texas Low-Level Radioactive Waste Disposal Compact Commission
505 West 15th Street
Austin, Texas 78701
administration@tllrwdcc.org
Brandon.hurley@tllrwdcc.org

Subject: Arizona Public Service Import Agreement Amendment Request

Dear Mr. Hurley:

Arizona Public Service-Palo Verde Nuclear Generating Station (APS-PVNGS) is requesting an amendment to its Import Agreement Number 2-0252-01.

We are requesting a 1 month extension of the Import Agreement to align its end date with the State of Texas' fiscal year end of 8/31/2021. This extension will allow APS-PVNGS to submit its FY22 Import Application without having a one month gap between the end of our current Import Agreement and the start of the FY22 Import Agreement where we cannot ship waste to the Compact Waste Facility. This request does not ask for an adjustment to Activity or Volume under the current approved Import Agreement.

If you have questions, please contact me at (623) 399-3825 (mobile) or by email at Cindy.Tuma@aps.com.

Sincerely,

Cindy Tuma
Radiation Protection Technician, Sr
Radioactive Material Control/Shipping
Arizona Public Service